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                                                    A Holiday Message 

 from  

Mayor John Glidden 
 

December 2021 

 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

 

As 2021 draws to a close let us take time to reflect and be thankful 

for all we have in Closter and why we moved here; a safe environment 

for ourselves and our children due to the finest Police Department in  

New Jersey; the best schools in New Jersey; a Recreation Program and 

 parks, fields, and playgrounds that are the envy of our neighbors; a 

 strong DPW that keeps our environment clean; first responders of  

Fire and Ambulance who volunteer their time at all hours;  

Boards and Commission Members who freely give many hours of their time; 

and a world-class new Shopping Center  that draws people to Closter and 

protects our property values. 

 

          From my family to yours: we wish you a Merry Christmas,  

                         Happy Hanukkah and Happy New Year! 

 

        May the peace, joy and abundance found throughout this wonderful  

                 holiday season, be yours throughout the coming year, 

 

      
    John C. Glidden, Jr. 

Mayor 


